

TO AFFILIATED AND ASSOCIATED NATIONAL AMMA FEDERATIONS

Corsier-sur-Vevey, August 13, 2025 / ab

Medical Certificate Requirement for Amateur MMA Championships

Dear President, Dear Secretary General,

Following the introduction of Amateur MMA and the implementation of the new rule set for the sport, it has become necessary to revise the medical certificate required for athletes competing in AMMA events.

For the safety and well-being of all participants, the UWW Medical Commission has issued a medical certificate, which will be mandatory for athletes competing at our upcoming AMMA Championships. You will find this document attached to the present circular.

Please note that this certificate is in addition to the one uploaded during the athlete's license purchase. Athletes must bring the completed certificate to the pre-weigh-in medical examination, where it will be signed by the UWW doctor.

This examination must be dated no more than one week prior to the competition. Without a valid certificate - either not presented or dated earlier than allowed - athletes will not be permitted to participate.

We thank you for your cooperation and commitment to ensuring athlete safety at our events.

Sincerely,

Carlos Roy UWW Secretary General

> United World Wrestling Rue du Château, 6, 1804 Corsier-sur-Vevey, Switzerland T. 0041 21 312 84 26 F. 0041 21 323 60 73